





200 WEST PERSHING BLVD. NORTH LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72114-2294 PHONE: (501) 758-1234 FAX NUMBER: (501) 771-7157 (SERVICE) FAX NUMBER: (501) 771-7194 (CHIEF)

August 17, 2017

Mayor Joe Smith P.O. Box 5757 North Little Rock, AR 72119-5757

Dear Mayor Smith,

The North Little Rock Police Department is preparing to apply for the 2017 Edward Byrne Justice Assistance Grant, and we are eligible for a \$41,314.00 award. The police department plans on purchasing three fixed license plate readers for investigative purposes, ten (10) TASER's which will allow more officers to have one issued and provide a less lethal option for officer and citizen safety as well as a lap top computer and digital camera to be used during the construction project for the new police department facility.

It is hereby requested that a public hearing on these proposed purchases be held at the City Council Meeting on August 28, 2017 as required for this grant.

Sincerely,

Chief Mike Davis North Little Rock

200 W. Pershing

North Little Rock, AR

DATE 8-17-17
Diese Whidey, City Clerk and Collector
North Little Rook, Arkaness
RECEIVED by OUSSIN





PHONE: (501) 758-1234 FAX NUMBER: (501) 771-7157 (SERVICE) FAX NUMBER: (501) 771-7194 (CHIEF)

Notice of Public Hearing

There will be a public hearing pertaining to the eligibility and proposed spending of the North Little Rock Police Department for funds from the Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant.

The Hearing will be held during the North Little Rock City Council Meeting, City Hall, 300 Main Street

August 28, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.